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FERC Rebuke Won't Be Last Word In PG&E Power
Deals Fight
June 10, 2019 Washington, D.C.

On June 10, Jim Van Horn of the Washington, D.C., office was quoted in
an article in Law360, “FERC Rebuke Won't Be Last Word In PG&E Power
Deals Fight,” regarding the recent decision by a California bankruptcy
judge that FERC doesn't have jurisdiction over whether PG&E can shed
power purchase agreements in bankruptcy.
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